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Resolution No. 3/2020-2024 

of the Scientific Board of the Doctoral School of Poznan University of Technology 

dated April 25, 2023 

on persons conducting classes at the Doctoral School as part of the lecture module 

 

Acting pursuant to § 31 sec. 1 point 3 and 6 Regulations of the Doctoral School and Doctoral Training Program 

at the Doctoral School of Poznan University of Technology, adopted by the Poznan University of Technology 

Senate, the following is agreed: 

 

 

Classes at the Doctoral School which are part of the lecture module may be conducted by: 

− persons who hold at least a postdoctoral degree, 

− employees of a foreign university or scientific institution who do not meet the above condition provided 

that the appropriate Chair of the Discipline Council, in consultation with the Coordinator in the discipline, 

recognize that these employees have significant achievements in the field of a given scientific discipline. 

 

The resolution comes into force as of the beginning of the academic year 2023/2024. 

 

The Chair of the 
Scientific Board of the Doctoral School 

of Poznan University of Technology 
 
 

prof. dr hab. Alina Dudkowiak 
 

 


